GENERAL FEDERATION
of WOMEN'S CLUBS OF CT, INC.

ndividually we are one wave,
together we are an ocean!

February 2024

Dear District Presidents, Assistant District Presidents, Club Presidents, and Club Arts &
Crafts Chairmen,

Attached is the information regarding entry in the GFWC Photography Contest plus the
Creative Arts Waiver. Please read these instructions carefully and have all the necessary
information attached to the back of each entry.

These rules are to be used for Club and District level contests.

All first-place winners from each club are entered in the District contest, and District first
place winners will then be entered in the State contest.

Kathy DeBurra, GFWC/CT President will be attending all District Days and will take all
District Day first-place winners at the end of each District Day. When she has all the
entries, judging will take place prior to the May Convention, since State level first-place
winners need to be mailed to Washington, DC with a postmark no later than May 15%.
Photos will be taken of the winning entries and the winners will be announced at May
Convention. Kathy DeBurra will bring all the other photos to May Convention where they
can be viewed.

Any questions please contact me via email at kaairishbwc@aol.com.
Yours in Federation,

Kathy Aiello
GFWC/CT Arts & Crafts Chairman



